
 

 

  

 

 
 

Correspondence & Enquiry Unit 
1 Horse Guards Road 

London  
SW1A 2HQ  

Public.enquiries@hmtreasury.gsi.gov.uk 

Mr Björn Forssén  
bjorn.forssen@telia.com 
 

20 June 2017 

      Our reference: TO2017/10729 
   

Dear Mr Forssén, 
 

I am writing on behalf of Her Majesty's Government to thank you for your email of 16 June. 
 
Ministers are always keen to receive feedback from people, so it is very good of you to take 
the time to write and to let them have your views. Please rest assured that the contents of 
your email have been registered by the Treasury. 
 
Thank you, once again, for taking the trouble to write to us with your views. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Adrian Murphy 
Correspondence & Information Rights Team 
HM Treasury 


